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ADAMS (TM) 
FLEA AND TICK MIST

Liquid Insecticide,

Repellent and Deodorant 

For Dogs and Cats 

KILLS DOG AND CAT FLEAS 
AND BROWN AND AMERICAN DOG TICKS 

TEMPORARILY REPELS GNATS-FLIES-MOSQUITOES

DOMESTIC 

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins .........................................0.15%
Piperonyl butoxide, technical.......................1.50%
N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide................0.50%
Di-n-propyl isocinchomeronate ......................0.50%

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

CAUTION      FLAMMABLE

REG. NO. 22332 P.C.P. ACT

Net contents 473 mL

Manufactured by:
SmithKline Beecham Animal Health

1600 Paoli Pike
West Chester, PA 19380, USA

Distributed by:
SmithKline Beecham
Animal Health Inc.

3130 Pepper Mill Court
Mississauga, Ontario

L5L 4X4  

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:
USE ONLY IN A WELL VENTILATED AREA.

CATS AND DOGS: Remove safety cap and insert sprayer.  Cover pet's 
eyes with hand and with a firm, fast stroke to get a proper spray 
mist, spray head, ears and chest until damp.  With fingertips rub 
onto face and around mouth, nose and eyes.  Then spray neck,  



middle and hindquarters, finishing legs last.  For best  
penetration of spray to the skin, direct spray against the  
natural lay of the hair.  On longhaired dogs, rub your hand  
against the lay of the hair, spraying the ruffled hair directly  
behind the hand.  Make sure that the spray thoroughly wets ticks. 
Repeat treatment as needed; do not treat more often than once per 
week.

PET'S SLEEPING QUARTERS: Spray around baseboards, windows, door
frames, wall cracks and local area of floors.  Repeat as needed.
Pet's bedding should be sprayed, making sure the area beneath the
bedding is sprayed too.  After spray has dried, remove old
bedding and replace with fresh bedding.

PRECAUTIONS HUMAN: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through skin.  Avoid breathing of
spray mist and provide adequate ventilation of treatment area. 
Avoid contamination of food.  Wash hands with soap and water
after using.  Keep away from heat or open flame.  Do not apply to 
painted or finished wood surfaces.

PETS: Do not treat kittens or puppies under 8 weeks of age.  Do  
not treat nursing females.  If pet is pregnant, or under drug or  
pesticide treatment, contact a veterinarian regarding proper  
product use.

ENVIRONMENTAL: This product is toxic to fish.  Do not add  
directly to water.  Do not apply where runoff is likely to occur. 
FIRST AID: If swallowed, induce vomiting.  If illness should  
occur, see a physician.  In case of eye contact, flush with  
plenty of water.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL

STORAGE: Store in a cool dry area away from heat and open flame.
Do not contaminate water, food or feed by storage or disposal. Do
not transfer contents to other containers.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Wrap container in
several layers of newspaper and discard in garbage.   

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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